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EXHIBITION OF COUNCIL’S RECOMMENDATION TO ENTER INTO A
SPONSORSHIP AGREEMENT FOR THE DELIVERY OF SKYWORKS
NEW YEAR’S EVE 2018 EVENT

Council hereby gives public notice of the exhibition of its recommendation to enter into a
sponsorship arrangement with Thomas Bros Group to assist in their delivery of the Skyworks
New Year’'s Eve 2018 event.

The recommendation to enter a sponsorship arrangement to support the delivery of the
Skyworks New Year’s Eve 2018 will be on exhibition from Monday 9 April 2018 for a period
of 28 days, until Sunday 6 May 2018. Council invites public submissions on the decision, to
be lodged within the exhibition period.

Inspection of Documents:

The report submitted to the Ordinary Meeting of Council on 26 March 2018 can be viewed
here www.wagga.nsw.gov.au/AgendaCouncilMeetingMarch2018

(RP — 15 SKYWORKS NEW YEAR'S EVE 2018 FINANCIAL SUPPORT - page 128)

The Minutes of the Ordinary Meeting of Council held on 26 March 2018 with the
recommendation to enter a sponsorship arrangement to support the delivery of the Skyworks
New Year’s Eve 2018 can be found here:
www.wagga.nsw.gov.au/MinutesCouncilMeetingMarch2018

(RP-15 SKYWORKS NEW YEAR'’S EVE 2018 FINANCIAL SUPPORT - page 18)

Submission Procedure:

Persons wishing to make a submission in relation to the sponsorship arrangement to support
the delivery of the Skyworks New Year’'s Eve 2018 event should do so prior to the close of
the exhibition period. Submissions should be in writing and may be delivered to Wagga
Wagga City Council or mailed to the General Manager, Wagga Wagga City Council, PO Box
20, Wagga Wagga, NSW 2650 or emailed to council@wagga.nsw.gov.au.

Persons making written submissions regarding the above sponsorship recommendation are
advised that any submission received within the submission period will be subject to the
Government Information (Public Access) Act 2009 and the Privacy and Personal Information
Protection Act (PIPPA) and may be attached to the final report, in its entirety or in part, to
Council unless explicitly requested by the person making the submission that they do not
wish this to occur.

Any questions relating to the recommendation to enter into a sponsorship arrangement to
support the delivery of the Skyworks New Year’s Eve 2018 event may be referred to Fiona
Hamilton on 1300 292 442.
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